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November 18, 2022

Dear Monmouth-Roseville parents,

I write to inform you that police were informed about an alleged threat to Monmouth-Roseville
Junior High School that was made late last night. The Warren County Sheriff’s Department is
investigating the incident and do not believe the threat was credible. Out of an abundance of
caution, there will be extra police presence in and around our schools today.

We will continue to monitor this situation closely and ask for your help in reminding your child
that it is never appropriate to make threats of violence against anyone. We also encourage our
community to follow the adage “if you see something, say something.”

Thank you for your patience and support.

Edward D. Fletcher,
Superintendent


